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“Untitled” —Lorenza Böttner, 1980

At the urging of a friend who has always been on the cutting
edge  of  communications  technology,  I  recently  submitted:
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Embracing Transgender Identity to be searched on an AI site.
To my astonishment, in no more than ten seconds I received a
full  outline  for  a  book  on  understanding  and  navigating
transgender experience.
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I sent this AI-created outline to numerous friends, telling
them I was thinking of using AI to write my next book, or
rather to “generate” my next book. Their shock and concern
that  after  all  these  years  I  was  embracing  transgender
identity threw me for a loop. They had completely missed the
point. It was just an idea for a book, not a personal coming
out. In spite of the confusion, praise for the outstanding
quality of the proposed book, with its so well structured
outline, was generous and solidly supportive. I wondered who
at AI should take the credit. I had nothing to do with the
creation of what people were finding an extremely proficient
outline.

To my complete surprise, query letters that I had sent to a
dozen literary agents on a whim to see what response the
outline would receive, if any, produced a decent number of



positive and enthusiastic replies in a little over a week,
with requests from four agents to read a sample chapter, based
on what one of the agents called “a wonderfully extensive and
important outline.”

Within a week, as I say—as opposed to the standard three to
four months it takes to receive an agent response to a query
about one’s proposed book—the AI-created book proposal had
prompted immediate, serious and interested replies. The agents
made it sound like the book could go places, what with the
current  media  topicality  of  the  “transgender  movement”
throughout the West.

I got to thinking that with all this attention and approving
reaction to AI’s efforts, maybe it was time to bite the binary
bullet, abandon my own intelligence and embrace the artificial
one everyone seemed so impressed by.

What harm could it do?
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